
May 29, 2023  

Positivity Award

Positive science students bring energy to groups, are helpful to all,
show concern for others, and act in ways that make the learning

community better.

Dear Woran,

I am pleased to announce that you have been selected to receive this letter as a Positivity
Award for your work in Honors Physics this year.

On behalf of the Science Department at HKIS, we want to thank and recognize you for what
you bring to our program, to your class and to your own educational journey. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Josh Wood Shirley Gill
HS Science Teacher HS Science Department Chair


